

Worksheet 3: A lot or a little?

1. Look, read and circle the correct words.



It was my grandmother's birthday party last Sunday. It wasn't very interesting. There were ¹ **a lot of** / **a few** people in the living room, eating sandwiches. I was bored, so I went into the kitchen and looked in the fridge. There were ² **a few** / **a lot of** bottles of water. I took one, then I went into the garden. There were ³ **a few** / **lots of** flowers. I picked one and took it into the living room. 'Grandma,' I said, 'this is for you.' 'Ricky!' said Mum. 'Did you get that from Grandma's garden?' ⁴ **A few** / **Lots of** people looked at me. They weren't happy. 'That's OK,' said Grandma. 'Thank you, Ricky. Have some birthday cake.' But there was only ⁵ **a few** / **a little** cake left on the table. Then I saw Dad. He was carrying ⁶ **a few** / **lots of** boxes of cake!

2. Look at the pictures in Activity 1 and write answers. Use a lot of, lots of, a few or a little.

1 How many sandwiches were there on people's plates?

There were lots of sandwiches.

2 How much water was there in the fridge?

There was

3 How many chairs were there in Grandma's garden?

4 How much grass was there in Grandma's garden?

5 How many bottles of lemonade did Dad buy?